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January 24, 2023 
 
Town of Lysander 
Attn: Dina Falcone – Town Clerk 
82220 Loop Road 
Baldwinsville, NY 13027 
 
 
Via Email – townclerk@townoflysader.com 
 
Re: Top Fabricators – Sewer Connection Request – 2973 Bridge Street 

 
 
 
 

Ms. Falcone, 
On behalf of my client, Top Fabricators, at the above referenced address we are looking to request a 
sewer district expansion to encompass the existing building currently being used as a countertop 
manufacturer.   
 
The building has been in operation and the owner is looking to add a employee bathroom for 
convenience for the facility.  The sewer connection will be at the cost of the owner and is anticipated to 
be approximately 45 Gallons/day flow rate from employees.  A separate application has been made to 
OCWA for water service. 
 
Once discussed and we can move forward and a map, plan and report can be provided for the single 
parcel sewer extension. 
 
If you have any additional questions or comments, please give me a call at 315.486.0501.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael B. Lasell, P.E., LEED AP 
MBL Engineering, PLLC 

   
  CC: 
   Robert Wicks – Town Supervisor 
   Allen Yager, PE – Town Engineer 
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